
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Regional Planning Commission Review of Municipal Plans for the  
Towns of Wheelock and Newport 

 
The Northeastern Vermont Development Association (NVDA), the regional planning 
commission for the Northeast Kingdom, will hold an electronic public hearing on: 

Thursday, April 23rd, 5:00 p.m.  
 
This hearing is being held in response to requests from the Towns of Wheelock and Newport 
for regional planning commission approval under 24 VSA, §4350. Both plans under regional 
review have been duly adopted by their respective municipalities and are available for 
review online:  

http://www.nvda.net/wheelock.php 
http://www.nvda.net/newporttown.php 

In accordance with H.681, this hearing is being held online via Zoom.  
Here is the information about the electronic public hearing: 

 
Time: Apr 23, 2020 05:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting online: 
https://zoom.us/j/397435001?pwd=UXpBbkNrQVVGNVNlTHMxekpMcDRKQT09 
 
Or call in: 
+1(929)205-6099 
 
Meeting ID: 397 435 001 
Password: 513884 
 
This notice and hearing agenda is online at NVDA’s website: 
http://www.nvda.net/committees.php 
 
Anyone wishing to comment on the plans’ compliance with 24 VSA, Chapter 117 should 
participate in this hearing. Written testimony and comment may also be submitted in 
advance. 

For more information – or for assistance connecting to this hearing – please contact: Alison 
Low, Senior Planner alow@nvda.net, or call 802-424-1418 
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